
 

 
DATE:  March 3, 2017 
 
TO:  Margie C. Rose, City Manager 
 

FROM: Daniel McGinn, AICP, CFM, Assistant Director of Planning/ESI  

  DanielMc@cctexas.com 
  (361) 826-7011 
 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name      Title/Position  Department 

1. Daniel McGinn, AICP, CFM  Assistant Director  Planning/ESI 
2. Tom Tagliabue    Director   Intergvt. Relations 
3. Fred Segundo    Director   Aviation 
 
OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 

Name    Title/Position    Organization 

1.  Benjamin Polak  Community Plans Liaison Officer  NASCC 
2. 
 
BACKGROUND: 

 
The City Council has requested a status report on the implementation of the NAS Corpus Christi 
Joint Land Use Study. 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – Joint Land Use Study Status and Next Steps Forward 

Joint Land Use Study  
Status and Next Steps Forward 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of March 28, 2017 


